
Subject: RE: Landslide Remediation
Date: Fri, 26 Aug 2005 08:07:47 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Ron and Michele Payne" <cmpayne@telus.net>

CC: <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Ron and Michele Payne:
 
I'll do everything I can to support your  request.  I can understand
your concerns and frustrations and I can understand that you want this
eyesore to be eliminated as soon as possible. However, I am also quite
frankly amazed at your neighbourhood for not forming an association
whereby one speak for all and all for one on all issues of concern and
on an ongoing basis. That is the very first thing that should have been
done. 
 
There are a whole number of issues that need to be addressed and the
most effective way is by forming an association  and or strengthening
the existing one  namely the Seymour Valley Residents Association ( I
believe is the correct name).  
 
Personally I will do everything but it pains me that people with the
kind of education that most people in your area have are so ineffective
in influencing and dealing with local government. There is strength in
unity.
 
Suggestion - 
 
1) form an association of as many people as possible for the whole area
and establish a list of issues to be addressed and 
2) elect a spokesperson from the ranks of the association to deal with
the District and also 
3) ask that the District appoint a staff liaison person to this
committee. 
 
Yours truly,
 
Ernie Crist 
 
 

________________________________

From: Ron and Michele Payne [ mailto:cmpayne@telus.net ] 
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2005 9:23 PM
To: Mayor and Council - DNV
Cc: Directors SVCA
Subject: Landslide Remediation

Please see letter attached.
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